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During the present academic course, the number of graduated students
that will have had an international experience abroad is above 30% at
Bachelor level. Even when these numbers are well above those
recommended in the Horizon2020 European program, 20%, most of the
Bachelor students do not have an international experience during their
studies.

Since internationalization is a competence that ALL students should
experiment, at the Faculty of Engineering at Mondragon Unibertsitatea
the model laH is being pushed with several initiatives. Among these, a
full Fifth Semester in English in all Undergraduate Programs will be
implemented. Besides a better integration of international and local
students, this English Semester is also intended to impulse new
collaboration projects with foreign universities and other agents.

You may have a look to the concrete subjects that will be taught in
English following this link
http://www.mondragon.edu/en/international/exchange-
students/engineering.
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